
Continue to get the most from your dental benefits

The COVID-19 pandemic has had significant impact on millions of Americans. It’s more important than ever 
to seek the health care you need, but many find it difficult financially.

You purchased your Ameritas dental plan to make going to the dentist easy and affordable. We want to 
make sure that continues so Ameritas is offering two benefit enhancements.

Elimination of dental deductible. Ameritas will waive the deductible for all dental claims incurred July 1 
through December 31, 2020. Your plan benefits kick in right away. The deductible waiver does not apply to 
orthodontia claims.

Elimination of dental exam and cleaning frequency limitations. Ameritas dental plans typically cover the 
cost of one or two exams and cleanings each year. Your plan’s frequency limitation will be waived July 1 
through December 31, 2020. So you can see the dentist when you need to and know you’re covered.

Ameritas offers benefit enhancements
during the pandemic

If you have questions about your dental coverage, or if there are changes to your treatment because of the 
pandemic, please contact the Ameritas claims contact center at:  
 
group@ameritas.com or 800-487-5553

CBIA Service Corp.
Connecticut Business & Industry Association   |   350 Church Street, Hartford, CT 06103-1126   |   860.244.1900   |   cbia.com/insurance

Get the Dental  
Care You Need Now


